
OFFICE OF THE RETURNING OFFICER, 
INDIA ISLAMIC CULTURAL CENTRE, 

 87-88, LODHI ROAD, NEW DELHI-110003. 
 

CLARIFICATION REGARDING POSTAGE OF MARKED 
BALLOT PAPER 

    
 A number of contesting candidates made query regarding dispatch of 

marked ballot paper to the office of the Returning Officer from the voters in 

India/abroad and is clarified as under:- 

 In the minutes of the meeting with the contesting candidates dated 

26.11.2018, it was mentioned in para (4) that a voter in India can dispatch his 

marked ballot paper from any where in India as per his/her convenient.  

However, a voters who has received his/her ballot paper in any country 

outside India, will have to send marked ballot paper from the same country 

from where he/she lives at the time of receipt of ballot paper. 

 Scheduled meeting of contesting candidates with the undersigned was 

held on the 26.11.2018 at 4.30 p.m, in the conference hall of the Centre.  A total 

of 30 candidates, out of 38 in all, participated.  Issues raised and suggestions 

thereon are as under:- 

  
 

Sd/-  
 

(Tapas Kumar Bhattacharya) 
Returning Officer 

 
 

Dated 5.12.2018 


